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Dear Ms Fryda, 

 

We would like to thank you for your contribution to the session on Parliamentary scrutiny on Monday 

13 June 2016 during to the meeting of the LV COSAC in The Hague. 

 

Your presentation of the key findings from the 25th Bi-Annual report have contributed to the highly 

interactive discussions during the conference. 

 

Finally, we would like to draw your attention to a short video report and photo series of this 

conference, available through www.parleu2016.nl.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Tuur Elzinga Mr Malik Azmani   

Chairman of the committee on  Chairman of the committee on 

European Affairs of the Senate European Affairs of the House of Representatives 

 

 


